From: Bill & Jonquil [mailto:wjsabin@btinternet.com] 
Sent: 28 October 2015 16:13
To: Planning
Subject: 15/01693/F - Muddle Barn Farm

F.A.O. Nathaniel Stock

With reference to the above planning application we wish to register our support of the planning application at Muddle Barn Farm to replace the present dwelling, rambling redundant agricultural buildings and enclosures.   A new sympathetically built stone house and buildings will be more in keeping in the area than the present unattractive 1980’s economically built structures.

Please will you take this in your consideration.

Yours sincerely

Bill, Jonquil and Chris Sabin

Temple Mill

Sibford Ferris

